
 
 
 
From: Michael Jennings <   
Sent: Wednesday, January 31, 2024 8:02 PM 
To: Medworth <Medworth@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: EN010110: Medworth Energy from Waste Combined Heat and Power Facility 
 

Dear Sir or Madam: 
 
Pursuant to the intended construction of the above facility at Wisbech, Cambridgeshire. 
 
I object on the following grounds - 
 
1/ that particle pollution will be widespread covering a large area exacerbated by the 
wind direction and flat land 

2/ that the project will be sited very close to schools 
3/ that the project will be sited very close to neighbouring industrial facilities 
4/ that road congestion will increase 
5/ that there will be no respite from industrial road traffic night and day 
6/ that it is potentially injurious to health on account of 1/above 
7/ that unlike other such developments of similar facilities, this is close to residential 
housing 
8/ that likely enviromental damage is contrary to achieving net-zero in the short or long 
term, a stated government objective 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Michael G F Jennings BSc (Hons) Social Sciences (Open), Diploma Religious Studies (Open), 
Certificate in Politics (Cantab), TEFL, LLD 
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